
20/01744/FUL 
  

Applicant Mr & Mrs CL & J Brooks 

  

Location Grange Farm ,Town End Lane, Flintham 

 

Proposal Conversion and associated changes to existing agricultural building 
to single dwellinghouse including formation of domestic curtilage  

  

Ward Thoroton 

 
LATE REPRESENTATIONS FOR COMMITTEE 
 
1. NATURE OF REPRESENTATION:   No objection 
   

RECEIVED FROM:    Flintham Parish Council 
  

SUMMARY OF MAIN POINTS:  
 
No objection. 

  
PLANNING OFFICERS COMMENTS: 
 
The Parish Council’s comments are noted; however, Officers do not consider it 
necessary to amend the recommendation put forward in the Committee Report. 



 

20/01543/FUL 
  

Applicant Mr David Dodge 

  

Location Brook Close,22 Main Street, Kinoulton 

 

Proposal Demolition of existing single-storey double garage and the 
construction of two-storey front extensions, including additional 
dormer windows. Rear single storey roof alteration from hipped to 
gable end. Landscaping alterations. 
Re-roofing of existing structure to introduce additional insulation, 
change of colour of existing windows. 

 

  

Ward Nevile And Langar 

 
LATE REPRESENTATIONS FOR COMMITTEE 
 
1. NATURE OF REPRESENTATION:   Neighbour Objection 
   

RECEIVED FROM:    S Gray, 20 Main Street, Kinoulton 
 

 SUMMARY OF MAIN POINTS:  
 
“The addition of 3 windows in the planned front extension above the garage 
which has never been used as a garage will make it look like a row of terraced 
houses from my outlook and from the main road. It will completely overbear and 
overshadow my property and if people are enforced by law to cut down large 
hedges and trees how can this application be possibly be considered as it affects 
my quality of living both in my house and in my garden.” 
 
PLANNING OFFICERS COMMENTS: 

 
The proposal includes three dormer windows serving accommodation above the 
garage facing away from no. 20 Main Street and would not be visible from this 
property. In addition, three rooflights are proposed in the roof slope facing the 
neighbouring property (no.20).  The proposal would clearly appear as an 
extension to the existing property.  The impact of the proposal on the area and 
the neighbouring property has been addressed in the report. 
 

 
 
 
 


